
RCMB Emergency Legislation Passed on Meeting Times

Since we have lost our meeting place, we now have gained our own 
place to meet.  Due to the winter weather and the travel to our field, the 
board proposed that we change our meetings from the present constitutional 
language.

The Board and general membership approved and passed the changes 
to have no meetings in December and the meetings in January through April 
will be held on the second Saturday of those months at 11:00 a.m. in 
Stricker Hall at Kirk Field.

This change is effective as of November 9, 2010.

Jack Stites, RCMB President


